Mercier, Betty

From: Carol Bennett o

Sent: Sunday, April 22, 2012 11:02 PM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: Please remove Floridation from London's Water
Good Day Betty

Please attach this note to the agenda for the Civic Works Committee meeting, item #3 for the public record, as I
cannot be there in person due to the need to be at work.

I attended the London public hearing on Floridation at the Centennial center. I found the hearing to be very
informative. I went to the meeting knowing somewhat about floridation, but came out being very educated. I
heard the concern on both sides, and realized that although floridation of water does assist in prevention of

dental disease, there is no way to control the amount of floridation a person can injest in a day due to no control
over the dosage. :

Due to the inability to measure the intake of floride for the people injesting water in the city of London, I ask
that floride be removed from our water to ensure our safety.

Thank you for your attention to this request
Carol Bennett

11 Constable Street
London, ON N6G 3N8



